Master Plan Meeting
Minutes—June 1, 2015


In attendance:  Ed Bannister, Ryan Crosbie, & Gail Smith, & Lou Ann Griswold
Guest:  Barbara Wauchope

Topic:  Resident Survey

The Planning Board members completed the survey on May 21 and gave some feedback.  They did not think that we should be asking people their opinions of how departments were doing.  We decided to delete this section.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]We again went through the survey line-by-line and edited to decrease redundancy and help the survey to be shorter and therefore more likely to be completed by residents.  

Our goal is to get the survey onto two sheets of paper, 4 printed pages.  Lou Ann will work on getting the survey to fit the specs and email it to everyone for final approval.  Barb suggested playing with the font size would help.

We confirmed that we would send the survey to a random sample of residents but make the survey available at the Lee Library, Town Hall, and Transfer Station.  We will also send it to all people who receive the e-Crier, after the deadline for the random sample to send their feedback.

We will ask the Select Board for money to fund the mailing.  We would like to include postage paid return envelopes to help ensure a good return rate.


We will resume meeting at the end of the summer, giving time for information to come in.  
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